O Ny,

Missionaries to the

Faithfulis he that calleth you, who also will do it. 1Thessalonians 5:24

February 1, 2022
Dear Pastor Gray and Church Family,

I apologize for the tardiness of this letter. Things here in Yokosuka have been extremely busy
and we are praising God for the wonderful things He is doing here. We have been blessed to see
many visitors, professions of faith, and baptisms in 2021. Please pray, as we disciple new
christians, and continue ministering here at YBC.

We want to express our sincere gratitude to you all for your faithfulness to God and to us as
your missionaries. We greatly appreciate the Christmas love offering you gave us. It was a
blessed surprise and we are so thankful for your heart. We are constantly amazed at how the
Lord provides for the needs of His people.

God bless you as you continue to serve Him in the upcoming months and year. We will be
sure to remember you in our prayers. As Paul said, “we are labourers together with God.”
Again, thank you and God bless.

Contact: +81 80 3394 1776, stuartjellison93 @ gmail.com

Mailing Address: T239-0804 | Kanagawa Yokosuka-shi | 2-16-10 Yoshii | Japan

Mission Board: Baptist International Missions, Inc. | P.O. Box 9 | Harrison, TN 37341

Taking the Gospel of Christ to those

Sending Church: Riverview Baptist Church | 4921 W. Wernett Rd | Pasco, WA 99301 who volunteer their lives for our
freedom, so they can know the ONE who

died for their eternal freedom.



